
 
 
 
 
 
From: Anna Gregor [mailto:annagregor13@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, May 27, 2012 9:54 AM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Cc: planningcommission@sandiego.gov 
Subject: CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case 
 

We don't need another polluting power plant in America! Please, let us reserve 

the beauty of Southern California instead of tarnishing it with a plant that 

only encourages the attitude of take-all-leave-nothing from the earth and help 

us make a sustainable shift to greener forms of energy. For once, don't think 

of profits or your own self interest, don't even think of the short term 

benefits like lower cost electricity, but think of the long term effects and 

think of me and my generation who have to live with the choices that you, the 

previous generation, has made. For the entirety of our adult life we will have 

to clean up after you, please don't add another power plant to the already 

heavy burden you have put on your children. Be part of the change, not part of 

the problem. Thank you for your time, 

Anna Gregor 

Senior at El Capitan High School 

Age 18 
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